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April 30, 2009

Loretta Ransom

Environmental & Natural Resources
Government of the Northwest Territories
Yellowknife, NT

X1A2L9

Dear Ms. Ransom

RE: Selwyn Resources’ Mineral Exploration at Howard’s Pass (EA0708-001)
-Request for extension of clarification from GNWT on Recommendation made at the
Tulita Community Hearing

On April 29, 2009 the GNWT wrote to the Review Board requesting an extension on the
deadline date from May 4, 2009 to May 8, 2009, for the clarification request regarding a
recommendation presented at the Tulita hearing April 7, 2009 for the Selwyn Project EA.
This extension is to better provide the Review Board with an adequate amount of information
on identification of caribou critical times and what constitutes a shutdown, as it relates to the
recommendation made at the Tulita Community Hearing by the GNWT.

This letter is to inform you that the Review Board has granted an extension until Friday May
8, 2009 as requested by the party.

Nicole Spencer

Project Lead
Mackenzie Valley Review Board



